
As a land owner on the river near Champoeg park I am strictly opposed to any regulations on the Willamette River that do not allow 
ALL boaters access.  I am tired of the constant attacks by the people behind these attacks on our freedoms.  There is no scientific 
evidence or research done by these organizations to prove their claims or back up their bias.  Please put a stop to this constant 
barrage of nonsense.  Robert Rodriguez


